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Dear Parent

With due respect, as we know that in this era of technology, children are fully equipped with

all kind of devices used in spreading information and have their own personal accounts on

Snapchat, Instagram Twitter, Facebook and other social media sites on which they follow

some private accounts also and they share their personal messages and photos on that

platform which can be misused. It has been seen that some of the students are also using

their private accounts to bully others.  We request you to delete all the such type of

accounts on social media and do not follow any private accounts. If any student would be

found bullying another student through these type of accounts, strict action will be taken

against that child as per cyber law and the school will not be responsible for the same.

Although school has already informed the CGM –Secretary, Gurugram and cyber cell to

conduct a workshop to aware the students about the cyber safety rules and the legal

repercussions.

We look forward for your cooperation

Regards

Mr. Harsh Kumar

Principal




